Woodland SBDM Council Annual Report 2009



SBDM Goals for the 08-09  school year – As desired by the SBDM.  

1. Goal:  To measure if students are performing at grade level and meeting standards?   

Progress:  We used MAPS testing to compare a student’s achievement at the beginning and end of each school year.  We utilized common assessments provided by the district and met to discuss results at each grade level

2. Goal:  Principal will report the number of students who are not meeting this expectation?  Progress:  Two time during the year MAPS scores and report on students making D’s and F’s were reported to SBDM.  Teahcers were also made aware of these numbers and a plan was made to meet the needs of these students.  (Additional follow-up was needed to see if plans actually worked.)  
3. Goal:  We will meet and challenge higher level students:  
Progress:  Mr. Ronk is pulling lower level students and working with them.  This reduced the number in the regular math classes.  4th grade students went with 5th grade level math students and a 4th grade math group was held for 3rd grade students.  Teachers voted to use funds to hire an Enrichment teacher to work with higher level (One to two years above grade level) for the 2009-2010 school year.  

4. Goal:  We will communicate the results of these assessments to the appropriate staff, students and parents?  

Progress:  We will have conversations with students and they will take home information to parents.  Parent information nights were held but few parents attended.  Reporting grades on Infinite Campus should help with this.

Success Stories

Celebrations- We invited Veterans in for a Veteran’s Day recognition.  We provided lunch and held a program.  Not only were the Veterans appreciative but our students and faculty also learned a great deal from this event.

Academic Celebrations:  We had more students to make the A-B and A honor roll than ever before.  These students were recognized for their efforts at an awards ceremony as well as their parents. 

Needs Grouping – Due to gaps in performance as noted by NCLB, we grouped students so that there was an equal representation of each population when needs grouping.  As a result each population scores improved.  We continue to monitor this method to ensure that we are not limiting our higher students with these groupings.  This is the second year for this to occur.
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